
 
 

DATE: November 28, 2018 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Amy Lucey, Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #3 to Quote Request # 33907, Gopher Tortoise Exclusion Fence Phase II 
 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make 
all appropriate changes to your quote documents.   
 
Q1: Is DOT Type IV silt fence with wire back (2x4" mesh) with steel t-post acceptable? Or must it be 

the fabric installed in conjunction with the galvanized 1x2" mesh? 
 

 
A1: Yes, DOT Type IV silt fence with wire back (2x4" mesh) with steel t-post is acceptable. 
 
 
 
REMINDER:   Amy Lucey, Procurement Specialist, alucey@sjrwmd.com,  is the sole 

contact for questions during the quote process.  Contacting anyone other than the 
Procurement Specialist, may result in disqualification. 

 
 
NOTE:  The Quote Due Date remains 3:00 p.m., Thursday, December 6, 2018 
 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Quote Cost Schedule FORM provided in the quote 
request package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at alucey@sjrwmd.com. 
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